
St. Frances Cabrini 
3201 East Presidio Rd, Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish Community! 

 
Parish Office: 520-326-7670 | Fax 520-881-8480 

Web Site www.cabrinitucson.org 

Parish Office Hours: 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed. & Fri.,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., 9:00 a.m. to noon 
Closed Sat. & Sun. 

Masses 

Weekdays 8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday 
  8:00AM — Tuesday: Scripture  
    Communion Service 

Saturday  
5:00 PM  

Sunday 
8:30 & 10:30 AM 

Parish Staff 
 

 

Pastor: Rev. Jens-Peter (Jay) Jensen, Jr. 
frjay5101@yahoo.com 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Charles (Charlie) Gallegos, 
Pastoral Associate, RCIA, Marriage & Baptism  
 Preparations —  eldiacono64@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Connie Bracamonte 
cbracamonte@diocesetucson.org 
Secretary/Receptionist: Eileen Godollei 
cabrini1962@aol.com 
Director of Youth Ministry (Grades 5-12): 
Mary Lou Bauer (520) 488-3213 
bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Director of Faith Formation (grades 2-4) : 
Tom Baca  (520) 318-9198 
tbaca@diocesetucson.org 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (age 3— 1st grade):  
Monica Bujak  (520) 320-9287 
saguaro66@gmail.com, use Cabrini CGS in subject line 
Susan Marsala (520) 232-4356; scmarsala@gmail.com 
Director of Liturgy and Choir Director:  
Michelle Perrier 
michellemarieperrier@gmail.com 
Guitar/Vocal Group Director: Karen Brady 
kbrady203@gmail.com 
Liturgical Ministry Scheduling: Joyce Evans 
(520) 780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 - 4:45 PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Call the office to arrange this sacrament. 

 

Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 

regarding preparation classes. Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 

 

Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 

St. Frances Cabrini,   

born in Italy in 1850,  

founded the Missionary 

Sisters of the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus.  She im-

migrated to New York 

in 1887 to assist Catho-

lic immigrants, died in 

1917 and was the first 

American citizen to be 

canonized. 
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This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 
 

Sunday, February 23 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Monday, February 24 
Adult Bible Study, Rm. 8, 1:00 p.m. 
TPD Crime Info Meeting, Rm. 5, 6:00 p.m.   
 

Tuesday, February 25 
Intro to Old Testament, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Crafts & Visit, Rm. 5, 10:00 a.m. 
CAYAC Event, Rms. 4 & 5, 7:00 p.m. 
(See article on opposite page) 
 

 
 
 
 

O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Mat Making Group, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
 

Thursday,  February 27 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 28 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
 
Saturday, Feb. 29 
Baptism Class, Rm. 1, 3:00 p.m. 
Stations of the Cross, Church,  
 4:15 p.m. 
 
 

Sunday, March 1 
First Sunday of Lent 
Just Coffee, Parish Hall,  
 after each Mass 
Second Sunday Gathering, Hall, after each Mass 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

FOOLISHNESS 
  

Sometimes the idea 
of repentance 
seems old-
fashioned, naïve, 
even foolish. But if 
you’re looking for 
real foolishness, 
you’ll find it in to-
day’s readings. 
 We begin 
with Leviticus and 
the admonition, 
“Take no revenge 
and cherish no 
grudge” (Leviticus 

19:18). We’ve heard that message before, of course, so we might 
forget how far it is from the so-called “practical realities of life.” 
Saint Paul warns us about being practical, though. Whoever 
considers oneself wise had better “become a fool,” because “the 
wisdom of this world is foolishness in the eyes of God” (1 Co-
rinthians 3:18, 19). 
 This “foolishness” continues in the Gospel: “Offer no re-
sistance to one who is evil” (Matthew 5:39). In fact, offer the 
other cheek when you’ve been slapped. Hand over your coat as 
well as your shirt. Be like God, who sends sunshine and rain on 
the bad as well as the good. “So be perfect,” says Jesus, “just as 
your heavenly Father is perfect” (5:48). 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Your St. Vincent de Paul Society  
We wish to thank you from our hearts  for 

your continuing support.  We do need your 

help again in filling our depleted shelves.  

These are the items we give out every day to serve the peo-

ple in need in our area:  toilet paper, macaroni & cheese, 

cereal, canned tuna, soups, peanut butter and jelly.  We 

also need the following, which may be purchased at dollar 

stores or on sale at your regular grocery store:  shampoo, 

toothpaste, tooth brushes, bar soap and dish soap.   

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — Take no revenge and cherish no grudge; love 
your neighbor as yourself (Leviticus 19:1-2, 17-18). 
Psalm — The Lord is kind and merciful (Psalm 103). 
Second Reading — You are the temple of God, and holy (1 Co-
rinthians 3:16-23). 
Gospel — Offer no resistance; love your enemies (Matthew 
5:38-48). 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Jas 3:13-18; Ps 19:8-10, 15; Mk 9:14-29 
Tuesday: Jas 4:1-10; Ps 55:7-11a, 23; Mk 9:30-37 
Wednesday: Jl 2:12-18; Ps 51:3-6ab, 12-14, 17;  
 2 Cor 5:20 — 6:2; Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thursday: Dt 30:15-20; Ps 1:1-4, 6; Lk 9:22-25 
Friday: Is 58:1-9a; Ps 51:3-6ab, 18-19; Mt 9:14-15 
Saturday: Is 58:9b-14; Ps 86:1-6; Lk 5:27-32 
Sunday: Gn 2:7-9; 3:1-7; Ps 51:3-6, 12-13, 17;  
 Rom 5:12-19 [12, 17-19]; Mt 4:1-11 

 

To arrange for a bulletin ad, contact Claudia Borders at  

1-800-231-0805 or bordersc@jspaluch.com.  

Wednesday, February 26 
ASH WEDNESDAY 
Masses at 8:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC 

APPEAL  — If you 

did not get an en-

velope mailed to 

you from the Dio-

cese for this im-

portant collection, 

we have some in 

the vestibule and 

parish office. 



 

 
 

 

FEB. 22ND— MAR. 1ST 

Sat.     5:00 PM      - People of the Parish 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - James J. Kuliesh† 
       - Fred Mariscal Huerta† 
             10:30 AM      - Margaret Hughes† 
       -  Edward J. Epsen†,  16th Anniversary in 
   Heaven 
Wed.   8:00 AM       - E.J. Epsen, for Healing of His Eye 
Thu.    8:00 AM       - Lois Carstens† 
Sat.     5:00 PM       - Salvador & Olga Lopez†† 
        - Ced Berheim† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      -  People of the Parish 
            10:30 AM       -  Ivan Sauber† 
        - Ethel Whetstone† 
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GRADES 5-12  
Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 if you want 
more information about our Cabrini Youth 
Group. 

This week:  BAKING IN THE HALL KITCHEN from 9:30 to 
1:00.  Let’s have lunch also! 
Next week:  We will be selling tickets after the Masses and talk-
ing to the parish about our Breakfast.  Then we will talk about 
what Lent  means to you.  Ash Wednesday is Feb. 26th.  What 
does that mean?   

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 

FOR  GRADES 2-4 

Do you have children of this age and 

would you like to see them in classes 

to teach them about and encourage them to love our Faith?  

Our  classes meet each Sunday in Rm. 1 from 9:30 to 10:25 a.m.  

To get more information or to register a child, contact the pro-

gram director, Tom Baca,  at 318-9198 or 

tbaca@diocesetucson.org . 

2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT 
Sunday Collection Total for Feb. 16, 2019:  $9061 .  Near-

ly half of this week’s collection was contributed by one 

parishioner.  The amount needed weekly this fiscal year 

is an average of $8,355 per week.  This is only the second 

week during  this fiscal year (since July 1) that our col-

lection met or exceeded the amount needed for the 

week.   We have had to use parish savings for operating 

expenses. 

LET’S WATCH A CHRISTIAN MOVIE!   
Join us on Wednesday, March 4th at 9:30 a.m. in 

Rm. 6 to watch the movie All Saints.  This is based 

on the inspiring true story of a salesman turned pastor.  He 

was ordered to shut down the church, but ….  Bring snacks to 

share if you wish.  If you have any questions, call Mary Lou at 

488-3213. 

YOUNG ADULT GROUP 
CAYAC is an organization created and led 

by young adult Catholics that  provides 

prayer, service, and education opportunities 

as a community.  On Feb. 25 at 7:00 p.m., we 

will have “Theology on Tapas” at Cabrini, where we will pre-

pare ourselves for Lent with talks, food, and wine.  If you are a 

Catholic between the ages of 21 and 39, we would love to see 

you there!  For more information, visit our website at  

https://sites.google.com/view/cayac. 

BURRITO BREAKFAST TIME! 
The Cabrini Youth Group will be cooking and 

serving breakfast for you on Sun., March 8th 

after the 8:30 and 10:30 Masses.  For only $5 

you can get a burrito with eggs, potatoes and 

your choice of ham, bacon, chorizo, or sausage, plus fruit and a 

drink.  We will sell advance tickets after the Masses on Feb. 29 

and March 1.  We are also planning a delicious, tempting Bake 

Sale table again.  Please support our Cabrini Youth Group.  The 

money we raise is used for our service projects and some fun!  We 

thank you for your past support and hope to see you on March 

8th.  If you have questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213. 

ABOUT THE FT. LOWELL GATE  
 

The Ft. Lowell gate cannot be used at 
this time for entering the parish parking 
lot from Ft. Lowell Rd.  It can still be 
used to leave the parking lot and enter Ft. Lowell Rd.  A large tree 
root is buckling the parking lot driveway and interfering with the 
operation of the gate.  To fix the problem will require digging up 
the driveway in that area, removing the root and possibly the tree 
itself, and then repaving.  Repairs of this scope that are not abso-
lutely essential will have to wait for a financial turnaround.   We 
truly regret anyone being inconvenienced by this problem. 

PARTIAL GATE 

CLOSING 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS’ SCHEDULE FOR 2ND 

QUARTER — The second quarter schedule of liturgical min-

isters for April 4-June 28 will be prepared the first week of 

March.  There will be sign-up sheets for the Easter season.  Please 

let Joyce know of any dates you are not available during the sec-

ond quarter.   She may be reached at jevans5549@cox.net or  

(520) 780-0693.  Thank you, liturgical ministers, for all you do! 

ADULT AWARENESSS IS KEY TO CHILD SAFETY 

Our parish Compliance Officers have this message.   Educat-

ing children to protect themselves, as best they can,  from 

sexual abuse  is not enough.  The burden of prevention,  edu-

cation and protection rests with adults who are legally and 

morally responsible for the health and safety of children.   




